
This half term our whole school topic is 

‘One Moment in Time’. In Duxbury Class 

the children will be stepping back in 

history looking at ‘Toys Through Time’. We 

will be looking at how toys have changed 

over the years as well as creating our own 

puppets in DT. In science we will be 

looking at ourselves and our senses seeing 

how we differ from animals. During 

English we will develop our writing skills 

through stories by Jill Murphy as well as 

creating information leaflets about our 

favourite toys. The children will be 

introduced to Maths No Problem this year 

with practical hands on learning.  
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Myself, Mrs Hopkins and Mrs 

Taylor would like to welcome you 

all to Year 1 Duxbury Class! 

During the next few weeks your 

child will be settling into a new 

class routine and becoming 

familiar with their new 

surroundings. If at any point you 

have any questions or concerns 

(however big or small) please feel 

free to pop in after school or 

make an appointment through the 

office.  

 
  

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Duxbury News 
 

Year One                                       Autumn 1  

Hope you had a fabulous break! 

Things to remember in Year 1: 

* Names in all items of clothing 

* PE kit for Tuesdays and Fridays  

* Wellies for our trips to Eden! 

* Water in a named bottle 

* A coat  

 
 Keep up to date with all the 

exciting things going on in 

Duxbury by following us on 

Twitter.  

 

@Duxbury _class 
 

Please support your child by reading for a 

short time every day. Reading is such an 

important skill which will develop all areas 

of their learning. 

 
 


